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 Malcolm Baker 

and Jesse Carrillo

COMMNT2015/4178/P 25/08/2015  09:50:00 A sensitive, elegant and well-judged addition, using appropriate materials. It is good that the extension 

at the upper ground level will be limited to the existing projection and will not extend further across 

and so interfere with the view from flat B above. As the owners of flat B, we appreciate the care that 

our neighbours and the architect have taken over this.
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